
April 14, 2024

THE FEARLESS CONFERENCE
April 12 + 13 | South Hills Campus
Students have fears about standing up for their faith. Parents have fears they’re not equip-
ping their children enough. We are called to leave these fears behind and share our faith, 
but what does that really mean? Join us on April 12 and 13 at the Fearless Conference: 
Courageously Navigating Faith and Culture featuring author and international speaker, 
Sean McDowell. Together, we’ll learn how to navigate these moments without fear, actively 
share our faith, and stand firm in who we’re called to be.  

This conference is for you if you have someone in the next generation in your life or if 
you’re a student in 5-12 grade! For more information and to register with early bird pricing, 
visit biblechapel.org/fearless.

MENS PANAMA TEAM
Be praying over our men’s team as they serve in Panama from April 20-28. You can follow 
their daily updates and prayer requests at biblechapel.org/blog

LINGENHOEL MISSION LUNCHEON
April 21, 12:00 PM - Join us at the Washington Campus to hear what the Lingenhoel family 
will be doing as they move to Budapest, Hungary to join the mission field and how you can 
take part and support them. 

CONNECT WITH US

• Visit biblechapel.org/give.
• Mail donations to 300 Gallery Drive, McMurray, PA 15317 with your campus name in 

the memo line.
• Drop your giving off at the bins in the back of the Worship Center near the doors where 

you entered.

WASHINGTON FACEBOOK
Stay connected by joining our campus facebook page. Visit www.facebook.com/group/
TBCWashington

WAYS TO GIVE

Giving			   April 7		  ACTUAL YTD	 TARGET YTD

WASHINGTON		  $6,771.00		  $92,159.50		  $101,920.00

TBC TOTAL			  $213,171.16		  $1,804,236.49	 $1,750,574.00

TBC Washington

PO Box 158, Washington, PA 15301
724-260-5870 | biblechapel.org/washington

COMMUNITY & CARE
ALIVE IN CHRIST RECOVERY MEETINGS
Mondays, 7:00 PM at the Washington Campus, there are groups for both men and women. 
Contact Jonathan Lingenhoel, jlingenhoel@biblechapel.org

CHAPEL PRAYER
Prayer requests can be emailed to Megan Dille, washingtoncampus@biblechapel.org.

CHAPEL STUDENTS
Sundays, 6-8 PM, students in grades 6-12 at the Washington Campus. Contact Jonathan 
Lingenhoel, jlingenhoel@biblechapel.org. 

MINISTRY LEADERS
Campus Pastor -
Brad Rine
brine@biblechapel.org

Pastor of Students & Outreach
Jonathan Lingenhoel
jlingenhoel@biblechapel.org

Children’s Director
Jillian Pattison
jpattison@biblechapel.org

Director of Worship
Meagan Lingenhoel
mlingenhoel@biblechapel.org

Campus Coordinator
Megan Dille
mdille@biblechapel.org

RESOURCES
The Journey with Ron Moore
Daily Devotions & Weekly Broadcast
ronmoore.org

The Bible Chapel App
iTunes, Google Play, Amazon

Podcasts
biblechapel.org/podcasts

WELCOMEWELCOME
to the BIBLE CHAPEL 
	   WASHINGTON


